
Fife Council – 2nd December, 2021 

 

Administration Amendment to Motion 1 

 

“Council notes that H bar markings are sometimes used to advise road users of safety 

issues on our roads and junctions. 

H bar markings are currently an advisory measure and may form part of the Transport 

Act provisions going forward. 

Council calls for Transportation Services to bring a report to the Economy, Tourism, 

Strategic Planning and Transportation Sub-Committee on the pavement parking 

provisions in the Transport Act and the impacts on lining policy that this may bring.” 

 


